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MONDAY 22nd       
• Private Music lessons, am    
• Forest School – Year 4, pm 

After School Club 

Animation with Mrs Westwood  

___________________________________ 

TUESDAY 23rd  
• Private Drumming lessons, pm  

• Forest School – Reception, am  
After School Clubs 

Goal Getters for Foxes & Owls  

Drawing with Mrs Langdon  

 

FUS meeting at Rising Sun, 7.30pm  

 
 

WEDNESDAY 24th  
• Open the Book  

• Rock Steady Lessons, am  

• Swimming Lessons, pm – Y1, Y2, Y4 & Y5 

• Forest School – Year 6, pm  
After School Clubs 

SATs (year 6) with Miss Smith  

Running (R – Y5) with Mr Lovelass 

 
 

THURSDAY 25th  
• Forest School – Year 2, pm  

After School Club 

Brumble Rumble with Mrs Brown 

 
 

FRIDAY 26th  
• RNLI visit for KS2    

After School Club 

Choir with Mrs Brayley 

Y3&4 Football Team Match at High Bick 

 

Life, Love & 

Learning to  

the Full 
 

WEEK COMMENCING 
Monday 22nd April 2024 

 

                     RED DINNER MENU 

 

WEEKLY 
NEWS 

THURSDAY 18TH APRIL 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to the Summer 
Term 2024!  

I trust that everyone enjoyed the 
Easter break. The children have 
returned to school rested, fresh 
faced and full of the joys of 
spring and it’s good to see the 
sun shining today – let’s hope it 
lasts. We have some new, exciting topics for learning this 
term and your child’s class teacher will be sending out a 
curriculum newsletter with more details very soon. 

During May and June there 
will be certain year groups 
sitting statutory tests. The 
children work really hard at 
school and these tests 
determine whether they 
have met age related 
expectations. The children 
will be encouraged to do 
their best in these 

Government tests and will be praised for their efforts. No 
pressure will be applied to them and we always place 
maintaining and building the children’s self-esteem above 
any test result. Below are more details about the 
assessments but if you have any questions then please 
speak to myself or your child’s class teacher. 

Best wishes,  

Corrinne Smith 

 

 



 
 

Building Community ~ Building Futures ~ Building Learning Power ~ Building Self Esteem 

 

 

Statutory Tests  

Year 6 

The year 6 children have been working hard in class and in 

SATs club to prepare for these tests.  Year 6 will be doing their 

SATs commencing the week of 13th May and will take place 

over four days.  The children will be tested in maths, reading, 

spelling and grammar.  More information can be found on this 

website: https://www.sats-papers.co.uk/2024-sats-papers/  

 

Year 4 

The year 4 children will take an online multiplication check 

which will take place in June.  The purpose of the check is 

to determine whether pupils can recall their times tables 

fluently, which is essential for future success in 

mathematics.  The check is on screen and consists of 25 

times table questions not dissimilar to ‘The Sound Check’ 

on Times Table Rockstars so practising this game at home 

would be really useful.  An information leaflet is attached 

to this newsletter for more information.   

 

Year 1  

The year 1 children’s phonic knowledge will be 

screened through a short and fun test delivered one to 

one with their class teacher.  Mrs Westwood will carry 

out these checks during June.  The children will be 

asked to read some words containing the sounds that 

they have learnt throughout their time in reception and 

year 1.   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cancelled SATs Club 

Wednesday 1st & 8th May due to staff training.                                    

Making next week 24th April our last session! 

Apologies for any inconvenience caused 

 

 

https://www.sats-papers.co.uk/2024-sats-papers/
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Swimming Request 
 

✓ Please do not send your child in tights on swimming days if 
they are unable to pop them back on themselves.  

  
✓ Please make sure your child/rens hair if 

longer then shoulder length is tied back 
please. 

 
 
 

 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

Payments 
 
Please continue to make payments for any outstanding 
balances via Arbor.  Many thanks in advance  
 

 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RNLI Visit for Foxes & Owls   
 
We have a visit from the RNLI lifeguard team on 
Friday 26th April in the afternoon.  We will be 
learning about water safety!   

 

 
Reminder 

 
Please complete and return Adventure Bude (Y6) and 

Wildside (Y3&4) residential consent forms to the 

school office asap if you have not already done so.   
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Find Us On 

WEBSITE:  

www.umberleigh-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Facebook: @Umberleigh Academy 

Email: admin@umberleigh-

primary.devon.sch.uk 

Brumble Bee Price Increase  

From April 1st Brumble Bee 

hourly rates will increase to: - 

2-year-old = £6.30 

3-4-year-old = £5.22 

The School Office 

Emails are only monitored between 8.30am and 

12.30pm.  If you need to speak to someone 

urgently, please call the school number: - 01769 

540362.  If no one answers, please leave a 

message and someone will contact you as soon 

as they can. 

Breakfast Club  

Please book in advance by 12pm every Friday for following 

week! 

Time: - 7.45am – 8.45am 

£4.00 per child 

Payments will be added to your Arbor account 

Club Leaders 

Monday, Tuesdays, Thursdays & Fridays - Mrs Burridge 

Wednesday – Mrs Down 

FUS NEWS 

 

Welcome back, I hope everyone had a lovely Easter break. 

Thank you, Sue, for organising the disco tonight. I’m sure all 

the children will have a great time. 

Next Tuesday, 23rd April we have a FUS meeting, 7:30pm at 

the Rising Sun, would be great to see as many of you there as 

possible. 
 

Annemaire Warne – Chair 

http://www.umberleigh-primary.devon.sch.uk/
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2023/2024 

 
Please look out for further details of the following events which have been scheduled. 

These dates are an indication of what is to come, but may be subject to change as the term progresses and the need arises. 

6th May BANK HOLIDAY – No School  
Wednesday 15th – Friday 17th May Year 3 & 4 Wildside Residential 
Sunday 19th – Friday 24th May Year 6 Adventure Bude Residential 
27th – 31st May HALF TERM  
3rd June NON-PUPIL DAY – No School  
18th June Sports Day, 2pm  
19th June Whole school photos & leavers  
20th June Hedgehogs & Year 3’s Lifeguard Day at Putsborough Beach  
27th June Owls & Year 4’s Lifeguard Day at Putsborough Beach  
4th July Squirrels Lifeguard Day at Putsborough Beach  
5th July Owls & Foxes Music Mix Festival at Bridwell Park  
11th July  E-Safety Day  
19th July Leavers Assembly  
23rd July LAST DAY OF TERM  
24th July NON-PUPIL DAY 
25th July NON-PUPIL DAY 
26th July  NON-PUPIL DAY 
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